From: BARONESS SEROTA

Chairman of the Select Committee on the European Communities

COMMITTEE OFFICE
HOUSE OF LORDS
LONDON SWI1A OPW
e i December 1989
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It was good of you to reply to my letter of
30th November when I sent you a copy of the Select Committee's
report on the Delors Committee Report which was published this
week and I am sending you a copy of our report on the Social
Charter which has also just been published. There is no need

to acknowledge this as I know how busy you are.
With every good wish for Christmas and the New Year.
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“—SEROTA

The Rt Hon Margaret Thatcher, MP,

10 Downing Street,
LONDON, SW1.







